
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Board of Supervisors’ Actions – May 7, 2020 Business Meeting 
Click here to view video recordings of Board meetings. 

 
 

 

LOWER PROVIDENCE TOWNSHIP – The Lower Providence Township Board of 

Supervisors took the following actions at the May 7th business meeting: 

 

Approvals  

• Approved the consent agenda including: 

▪ Minutes of the April 16, 2020 meeting of the Board of Supervisors 

▪ Escrow release: Iroy Sports & Fitness #2 in the amount of $107,398.00 

 

• Approved Addendum 2 from McMahon Associates for the Park Avenue/Eagleville 

Road/Crawford Road intersection improvement project. The project, representing a 

unique intergovernmental/private-public partnership, will realign and improve the 

safety of the heavily travelled intersection. McMahon Associates was appointed by the 

Township to complete the design, which is currently in the final phase with 

completion projected for May 2021. The construction phase is not expected until 

spring of 2022 or later and is expected to take two construction seasons to complete. 

 More information can be found at the website home page under “Current Projects.” 

 

Ordinances 

• Approved the advertisement of an ordinance establishing the office of Fire 

Marshal/Emergency Management Coordinator 

 

• Adopted Ordinance No. 668, approving a guaranty agreement for a loan for the Lower 

Providence Sewer Authority. The $10 million loan will be used by the Sewer 

Authority to address the aging sewer system, specifically critical areas where inflow 

and infiltration (I/I) has been identified. Inflow is clear water that enters the sewer 

system from a variety of sources and infiltration occurs when groundwater seeps into 

sewer pipes through cracks, leaky pipe joints and/or deteriorated manholes which may 

cause sewage volumes to exceed design capacity. 

 

Announcements 

• The Parks and Recreation Open Space Committee received six bids for the Request for 

Proposal for the Open Space Plan. The committee is evaluating the submissions and 

anticipates having a recommendation for the Board’s May 21 meeting. 

• Rep. Joe Webster, in conjunction with area school districts, is coordinating a meal 

distribution program that will be located in the Ridge Pike Plaza parking lot. 

Questions about the program can be directed to: mealsfor150@gmail.com.  

    

 

 
    

https://www.municipalmeeting.com/lower-providence

